

July 21, 2021

Hello PCS Families.

Over the past year and a half we have faced many challenges related to the pandemic, and we are immensely proud of the ways our teachers and students have adapted and achieved despite circumstances that we could not control. Although issues related to the pandemic linger as we plan for the return of school in August, we are hopeful that we will be able to conduct school in a manner consistent with more normal operations while remaining committed to the health and safety of our students and staff.

Please take a few minutes to review a draft of our <u>current plans for the 2021-2022 school year</u>. We will be discussing the plans at our upcoming Board of Education meetings. Please note that changing guidance or policies from the Alabama State Department of Education (ALSDE), the Alabama Department of Public Health (ADPH), the Alabama High School Athletic Association (AHSAA), and/or Governor Kay Ivey may warrant changes or updates. If you would like to provide any feedback about the plan, please email communications@pelhamcityschools.org.

We appreciate the patience, flexibility, and support of our school community and look forward to all that we will accomplish in the new school year!

Dr. Scott Coefield Superintendent Pelham City Schools